
BSWG November Newsletter

Meeting November 16th, 2015

Kathleen will be showing us how to make the keychains we are going to donate to the 
next Midwest Weavers Conference.  

It would be helpful if people bring the following, if they have them:
  leftover yarn,
  scissors,
  two crochet hooks around size F (exact size not important) or two knitting needles,
  jump rings.

Artisan Guild of Bloomington Show

The show was held November 6th and 7th at the Bloomington Convention Center.  Over 
twenty artists had booths and many guild members sold items in the Guild Booth.  Karin
Lauderback will have a more detailed report at the meeting in November, but the show 
was successful and well attended.  The music in the lobby during the show, provided by
BAC, provided another avenue of entertainment as people took a rest break between 
visits to the different shows.

The Dorothy Hamby Memorial Mitten Tree was full this year.  Thanks to everyone who 
donated.  We donated 70 items to United Ministries to help keep Monroe Country 
residents in need warm this winter.

Many thanks to the show committee—Karin Lauderback, Robin Edmundson and 
Kathleen Glaser.  They have spent many hours of volunteer time to make the show a 
success.

“Rent Payment” is due this Month

Don’t forget that our “rent payment” is due to the church this month.  Every November 
the Guild donates cookies and quick breads to St Thomas Lutheran Church.   They 
graciously provide us with a meeting room and this is a small, sweet way to say thank 
you to the congregation.

Please label your goodies and have them packaged ready for the freezer.



Program and Workshop Ideas Are Welcome

Linda Sage and Suzanne Halvorsen will be meeting in November to brainstorm ideas 
for future programs and workshops for our Guild.  Program suggestions are always 
welcome and needed so please send talk to Linda or Suzanne about your ideas.

Refreshments in November will be provided by Gale Hill and Kathleen 
Glaser.

Mailing List Update Coming

In the December the mailing list will be updated to the current membership.

Don't get left out!


